
From the November 4, 2021 meeting:  

 

Safety Initiative Reimbursement Program 

That Council engage the public and direct staff to report back on the implications of allocating 
up to $65,000 from 2021 surplus for a one-time program operated in partnership with a local 
business improvement association to help support the security of Victoria's businesses or 
residential dwellings with small grants for up to a 50% reimbursement for safety or security 
initiatives. 


